
 
 

May 4, 2017 
Announcement 1368 

 

Update Regarding Diagnosis Codes for Disorders of Bone 

Density and Structure 

Update to Web Announcement 1279:  ICD-10 diagnosis codes for specified disorders of bone density and structure 

M85.80, M85.819, M85.829, M85.839, M85.849, M85.859, M85.869 and M85.879 were mistakenly 

removed from the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS).  The codes will be reactivated and allowed 

on claims with dates of service on or after October 1, 2015.  Claims with these diagnosis codes that process on or 

after June 1, 2017, will no longer deny inappropriately.  

Claims with these codes with dates of service on or after October 1, 2015, through claims processed before June 1, 

2017, that denied inappropriately will be automatically reprocessed.  A future web announcement will notify 

providers when the claims will be reprocessed. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1279_20161209.pdf

